
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Funeral for Her Majesty the Queen – Monday 19th September  

We have been informed that the official date of the State Funeral for Her Majesty the Queen will be Monday 19th 

September 2022. This will be a bank holiday and therefore the school will be closed to students and staff.  

All other planned school events taking place over the next week will continue as normal. (There are no planned 

events on Monday 19th September.)  

At the school, we came together as a community to observe a 1-minute silence on Friday 9th September, 

commenced by a very poignant, solo trumpet rendition of the national anthem from Mr Duff as a mark of respect 

for Queen Elizabeth II. We will continue to remember and celebrate her life in tutor activities this week and 

provide support to any students at this sad time of mourning.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Foster 

Headteacher 

 


